October 8th, 2022

Vanessa Countryman, Secretary
Securities and Exchange Commission
100 F Street, NE

Washington, DC 20549-0609

Re: Reporting of Securities Loans (File No. S7-18-21)

Dear Secretary Countryman:

I support the implementation of rule 10c-1, “Reporting of
Securities Loans”.

The stock market has lost all credibility. Anyone paying
attention worldwide knows the market is a con game for the very
rich to steal from retail investors and hard working taxpayers.
It 1s time to stop these thieves.

Sincerely,

Peter Norquist





